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310 Second Streei, 3.E.
Washington 3, D. C.

16 June 1954

Lt. H. R. Peterson
BUSLO Unit, Box 55
Navy 100, FPO, New York

Deny Peteg

Many thanks for your note dated 1 Junme. I am guite
sstonished at the lack of shops containing Beacon-Shakespeare
literature - the "fed" seems to have faded out in England.

By the time you recéive this you will have learned
that I am to be 1n your midst soon, so will let matters
rest until we get together on next steps to acquire the
e¢lusive literature.

Many thanks for your contratulations on my "recent

digtinotions”, as you term them. I'm wtill catching my
breath on or about them.

Is there anything you want me to bring you from
here? Will be glad to - provided ii’s not too big or
heavy.

With best regards and looking forwmrd to seeing you
ell soon, I sm,

Sincerely,

WILLIAM F. FRIEDMAN
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